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ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
 Special Called Public Meeting 

Via Videoconference / Conference Call 
June 23, 2020 

 
Meeting Summary 
 
 The Alabama State Board of Medical Examiners met via videoconference, June 23, 2020. 
 
 Access to the public portion of the meeting was included with the meeting notice posted 
on the Secretary of State’s website. 
 
 In the public portion of its meeting, the Board approved applicants for full medical 
licenses.  
 

 
 


